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Date 22" January 2013

To Whom It May Concern

I have worked with M & P Contracts over the past 12 months during the construction of a new
hospital facility. Both the management and the site teams hold safety as a priority and this reflected
by the approach they take to their activities on site. The work carried out has included SFS framing
and insulated render application and this has been completed to a high standard of quality. Their
attitude towards problem solving is extremely pro-active and | would recommend them on any of
my future projects.

They have bought into the Laing O’Rouke philosophy of safety being the most important factor on
site and we welcome company’s who share the same values as us.

Regards,

Matt Ridley mcios

Project Manager

Laing O'Rourke

www laingororke.com




